
           
 

   Programme Secs report 
 
 Programme for 2007/08 is now complete. It has been an 

interesting exercise this year as 3 potential speakers who will be in 
the Winchester area at various times during the year have 
expressed a desire to come to WPS contacted me. To accommodate 
them has meant that the date of the monthly print, slide & 
projected image competition has not always fallen on the last 
Tuesday in the month. Members will have to keep an eye on these 
dates either from the handbook or website to ensure that they 
enter pictures  on the correct evening.  
I have tried to vary the programme, so as to bring in new speakers 
that have not been to WPS before ---- not always easy, as booking 
begins in Nov for the next year. 
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